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There are 8 seasoned players from last year’s Boys’ Volleyball 
team that went 12-6 and made it to the semifinals of the Nassau 
County playoffs.  The Hawks wanted more this year, so they 
entered the 2018 season with high expectations and lofty goals.  
The Hawks steamrolled through the regular season and showed 
us what it means to be Plainview Perfect.  They went undefeated 
(14-0) this season to claim their 
17th Conference Championship 
in the process.    
 

The boys entered the Nassau County Class A Volleyball 
tournament as the #1 seed.  On Wednesday night, in 
the Nassau County finals, the Hawks faced their long-
time rival, Massapequa, for the right to be crowned 
champions. It was a hard, tough match. The Hawks 
had to battle back after losing the first game, but in the 
end, they won three games to one. With this victory, 
the Boys’ Volleyball team can add something else to their already impressive resume - 
NASSAU COUNTY CHAMPIONS!!! This is the 10th County Championship in the 
program’s history. They were led that night by seniors Justin Iloulian (11 kills and 4 
blocks) and Nicholas Galasso (16 kills).  
 
The Hawks will play Sachem North on Saturday, November 10th, at 12:00 p.m. in the 
Long Island Championship. The game will be played at Suffolk Community College in 
Brentwood. Tickets are $7.  Congratulations to Coach Russi Villalta and the entire Boys' 
Volleyball team. Good luck this Saturday. We need everyone there to help them claim 
their next victory!!!  Go Hawks!!! 
 
  
 
  
 
 
  
 


